
Please remember that Bishop Perrin is a nut-free school. 
 

Trips 
Year:  4 
To:     Roman Museum 
Date:  Wednesday 16th October 
Cost:  £12.00 per child  (This trip is subsidised by the School Association) 
Please see attachment for full details. 
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If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend Bishop Perrin CE Primary 
School, these should be reported to the Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Mr Corke. In his absence, 
concerns should be reported to the Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Miss Macklearn. The 

School’s Safeguarding Governor is Father David Cloake. 

 
Our value this week is Koinonia 

“For where two or three are gathered together in my name, there I am in the midst of them.” Matthew 
18.20 

 
Dear Parents,  
It has been lovely to see all the Reception children in school this week. They have come in 
enthusiastically and are beginning to settle quickly into their new routines. We also formally 
welcome all our new families to the BP school community and hope that you are able to 
feel settled and be involved with your child’s education as quickly as possible. 
 
Thank you to all the parents who were able to come along to our “Meet the Teacher” 
session last Friday after school. Along with the information sheet that went out with the 
newsletter, I hope you found the session helpful. We have had some feedback from some 
parents about the session, so we will look to act on this for next year to improve it and 
make sure it is as informative as possible.  
 
We will be holding our annual Parent Carousel Workshop Evening on Wednesday 20th 
November when we offer a range of different workshops for parents to attend, all aimed at 
helping you support your child in their learning and behaviours. The workshops are free, 
and we offer a free crèche facility to enable parents to attend. We will be aiming to start 
around 5.30pm, but will confirm this closer the time. We will share with you soon all the 
different workshops on offer over the course of the evening that you can book onto. After 
feedback from the last year’s workshops, we will let you know if any of the workshops this 
year are repeats of last year’s ones so you can choose which ones suit your needs best. 
We hope as many of you as possible are able to attend. 
 
Good luck to all the children and parents who are taking part in the Richmond Running 
Festival this coming weekend. We have lots of children taking part in the Children’s Mile, 
and some parents taking part in the 10km run, the half-marathon and the full marathon, so 
all the best! We would be delighted if any of the children taking part in the Children’s Mile 
can bring their medals into school on Monday so we can show them to everyone at 
Worship and get a picture of them all. 
 
Last Saturday we entered teams into the Hampton Grammar School 5-a-side Tournament. 
Unbeknown to us, unfortunately there were no other schools with a girls’ team, so with little 
time, we had to mix both the boys and the girls’ teams together, with our two teams having 
to play boys-only teams from other schools. Despite this challenge, all the BP children did 
brilliantly and worked really hard for each other. Although we didn’t win any games, we 
gave the opposition teams a good run for their money and scored some cracking goals!. I 
am very grateful to Mr Ghedia who managed one of our teams, and to all the parents who 
came to support. Well done to; Roshan, Bobby, Franky, Joseph, Rayyan, Sam, Stanley, 
Libby, Anna, Bianca, Emily, Bethany and Safa. 
 
Have a restful weekend, 

Mr Corke 



Please remember that Bishop Perrin is a nut-free school. 
 

SCHOOL NURSE 
Our School Nurse, Peace   will be holding a School 
Nurse Drop In on Friday 15th November from 9.30am to 
12.30am.  The nurse is available for health and 
behaviour support.  Please contact the school office if 
you wish to book a slot. 
 
SCHOOL PANTOMIME TRIP - REMINDER 
A reminder that if you wish your child to attend this trip 
on Tuesday 17th December please make your payment 
of £12.20 by Friday 4th October.  Payment can be made 
by cash or cheque made payable to Bishop Perrin 
School or online via  
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool  
The cost of this trip, including transport, is subsidised by 
the School and the School Association. 
 
RETURN BY FRIDAY 4th OCTOBER TO SECURE A PLACE! 

 

Child’s Name Child’s Class 

  

  

  

  

 
I do/do not give permission for my child/ren to attend the 
pantomime trip to Richmond Theatre on 17th December 
2019, travelling by coach. 
 
I do/do not enclose payment of £ 
 
Signed: _________________________________ 
 
____________________________________________ 
 
 
RICHMOND COUNCIL CLIMATE CHANGE SUMMIT 
Richmond Council are holding a climate change action 
summit on Saturday 19 October 2019 to start the 
discussion around shaping the Council’s climate change 
and air quality strategies. The Council want to hear your 
ideas on reducing our carbon footprint and ways of 
supporting the community to take action. The summit 
will include presentations from the Leader of the 
Council, an interactive workshop hosted by local 
organisations and a marketplace to showcase the local 
groups who are involved in protecting our borough 
against climate change. A light lunch will be provided 
(vegan-friendly), and the event is free to attend. To 
apply, visit 
https://www.richmond.gov.uk/climate_change_summit 
and submit your application before Sunday 29 
September 2019. 
 

 

SEND NEWS 
My name is Fiona Twitcher and I am the Inclusion 
Leader and Special Educational Needs Co-ordinator at 
Bishop Perrin School. I am often sent information about 
activities, talks and meetings that might be of interest to 
you if your child has a Special Educational Need or 
Disability (SEND). I try to put as much of this 
information as I can into the newsletter so please look 
out for the SEND news section each week.  
 
Understanding Autism Seminar   
Please find attached information and an application 
form for a family seminar on understanding autism. If 
you would like to book a place, please complete the 
application form.  
 
Talks on Aspects of Dyslexia  
These talks are directed towards parents, teachers and 
anyone who has a real interest in why some children 
and adults have difficulties affecting literacy and 
numeracy. Each week a different aspect will be covered 
with ample opportunity to ask questions. All are 
welcome. Please see the attached flyer for more 
details.  

SENDspeak Newsletters 
The latest SENDspeak newsletters are attached. 

 
Celebration 
ATTENDANCE 
Week beginning 4 September 2019 
CLASS %   
Endurance 92.86   
Peace 100.00   
Forgiveness 100.00   
Reverence 96.55   
Service 86.67   
Justice 100.00   
Well done to Peace, Forgiveness and Justice classes for 
achieving 100% attendance for this week. 

CELEBRATION WORSHIP 
Those children presented with a certificate for their hard work, 
great improvement or good behaviour this week are: 

Endurance class  Isla 
Peace class  Darcy 
Forgiveness class  Whole Class 
Reverence class  Jacob 
Service class  Noah 
Justice class  Aryan 

 
SECOND HAND UNIFORM SALE 

A reminder that there will be a Second Hand Uniform 

Sale on Monday at 3.15pm.  This will take place in the 

playground or the hall, if it is raining.   
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